
   

Water Construction Project Information Sheet 
 

 

Project:   29999 Hallett St 

Project  

Location 

     

 

 

Project  

Description 

This project will be replacing water main and vault. 

 

This project is part of EWEB’s strategy to improve our water system and 

increase water reliability.   

Impact of 

Construction 

Activities 

Work hours are 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday-Thursday.  

 

Construction activity may cause temporary traffic delays, noise, lane changes 

and temporary delays. There will be scheduled water outages and contruction 

noise.  EWEB will provide advanced notification prior to planned water 

service interruptions. 

Construction  

Schedule 

This project started late July and will run through Mid-August. 

Notification Door hanger notification of water service interruption as needed. 

Project 

Funding 

EWEB water system replacement and renewal projects are funded by EWEB 

customers as a component of water charges. 

For More 

Information 

eweb.org/waterreliability  

Water Division: 541-685-7595 or WaterEngineeringTechnicians@eweb.org 
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